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29th April 2022 
 
 

SATs Week- 9th- 12th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are writing to you to inform you about the arrangements for SATs week. This year’s SATs 
week will run from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 2022.  
 
It is very important that your child attends school during this week and is on time every day.  
 
We will be opening the gates for Year 6 at 8:30am every morning during SATs week to ensure 
the children are in school and prepared.  
 
There will be a breakfast available (croissants, pain au chocolates, bagels, squash and 
chocolate milk) for your child; please let us know if your child has an allergy to, or is not 
allowed, any of these products.  
 
If your child is arriving at 8:30, they will need to enter through the school gates at the front 
near to 6LG and 6LP and come straight into school via the classroom door.  
 
Just as a reminder, these are the assessment days:  
 

Monday 9th May Grammar and Spelling 
Paper 1 

Spelling Paper 2 

Tuesday 10th May English Reading Paper 

Wednesday 11th May Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) 
Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 12th May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 
We are incredibly proud of how hard the children have worked over the last few months and 
we know that all the children will do fantastically. At home, please ensure your child has 
plenty of sleep and is relaxed; it is not their job to worry about SATs!  
 
We have every confidence that all the children will do their best and will be amazing!  
 
 

Kind regards,  
 
Miss Pears, Mr Garner and Miss Taylor  
 


